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Please Save The Pacific Dining Car. Everything about the PDC is
beautiful - the food, atmosphere, service, decor, and memories. I
grew up in Orange County. The first time I visited PDC was in
2015, and I was amazed. After a concert, we stopped for a meal
before the long trek back to OC. The world suddenly felt
glamorous and magical the instant I stepped through the door.
Since then, I always looked forward to meeting with friends and
creating memories at the PDC. It was our much-loved tradition to
break bread at the PDC with friends after a concert. Please do not
allow another Los Angeles icon be lost. SAVE THE PACIFIC
DINING CAR!



